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October 26, 2011

The Honorable Ray LaHood
Office of the Secretary
U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Subject: Federal Wage Rate Certification
Century Boulevard Transit and Pedestrian Improvement Project
Transportation Investment Generating Economic Recovery (TIGER Ill)

Dear Honorable Secretary LaHood:

The City of Inglewood hereby certifies that it will comply with the requirements of Sub-chapter
IV of Chapter 31 of Title 40, United States Code (Federal wage rate requirements), as required
by the FY 2010 Appropriations Act. This compliance includes, but is not limited to Prevailing
Wage, Stipulations Required in Contract, Discharge of Payments and Overtime Pay. I further
pledge that the City of Inglewood will comply with any and all other requirements that are
associated with the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009.

Thank you for your support and consideration of this project. Should you have questions
regarding the City of Inglewood’s TIGER III application, please contact Mawusi K. Watson,
Chief of Staff, at (310) 412-5301 or at mwatson(~cityofing1ewood.org.

Sincerely,

~Fields
City Manager
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